
 （英語） 

Notice of resumption of use of the “Native Language Consultation Site” and closure 

of the temporary consultation service 

 

We would like to inform you that the "Native Language Consultation Site," which 

had been temporarily suspended, has resumed its service from April 26, 2024, at 

13:00 p.m. 

Please note that the temporary consultation service will be closed as the site is 

restored, and the email address support-soudan＠otit.go.jp will not be available. 

We apologize for any inconvenience it caused over the long period of time. 

 

＜Native Language Consultation Site＞ 

https://www.support.otit.go.jp/soudan/en/ 
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